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Monday August 24th - Friday
August 28th P7 Pupils only

Pupils bring a packed lunch every day

Monday August 31st All pupils
return

Please bring a packed lunch on Monday
August 31st

e The canteen will reopen on
Tuesday September 1st.

e Until further notice children are
asked not to bring a school bag,
pencil case or lunchbox to school.

e I will be in touch in the next few
days with information on the
morning drop off and afternoon
pick up times.

e Pupils starting the Nursery and
P1 will be contacted soon with



Starting aates and times.

The restarting of school will provide
challenges for us as a school and I ask
for your patience as we try to make the
"New Normal"” as normal as possible for
your child/children. I have no doubt
that the staff and parents will work
together to make the return to school
as safe, and as enjoyable, for the
pupils as possible.

In the words of our school prayer

" May we all work together to make
this school a place where we care for
one and other."

All the staff are really looking forward
to seeing the children when they
return.

Stay safe and stay well
Enjoy the rest of your summer

Mr L. McCloskey















